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Teresa Gibbison

From: Terewai Awhitu <terewai.mama@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, 17 August 2018 10:11 AM
To: Christin Atchinson
Subject: Fwd: Letter of support

Kia ora, Morena Christin, 
 
I noted that your email re:10 May included consultation notes: a letter of support from Nga Tai o Kawhia, and 
Maniapoto Trust and also a letter of support from Tainui 
 
I have a close working relationship with Waikato/Tainui who are strong supporters of Te Tahuna o Aotea 
Marine Farm and its Resource  Consent application.  Today I have a meeting with Waikato/Tainui and will ask 
them to forward a letter of support to you directly 
 
Included is an email received from Glenn Tootill, lawyer for Maniapoto Trust and chairperson of Nga Tai o 
Kawhia for your information 
 
If you require further information please let me know 
 
Heoi,  
"ma te huruhuru ka rere te manu" 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Terewai Awhitu 
Okapu Marae Chairperson 
 
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Glenn Tootill <glenn.tootill@gmail.com> 
Date: Thu, Aug 16, 2018 at 7:10 PM 
Subject: Re: Letter of support 
To: Terewai Awhitu <terewai.mama@gmail.com> 
Cc: Jo Kukutai <jo.kukutai@gmail.com> 
 

Kia ora Terewai, 
 
Ngā Tai o Kāwhia RMC met tonight to discuss, amongst other matters, your email.  The rohe of Ngā Tai o Kāwhia does 
not extend to Aotea Harbour.  On that basis the RMC did not have a position.  
 
 
Ngā mihi 
  



2

Glenn 
Īmēra: glenn.tootill@gmail.com 
Waea pūkoro: 0274 367 371 

 https://nz.linkedin.com/in/glenntootill 
 glenn.tootill 
 Download my vCard 

 
On Thu, Aug 16, 2018 at 8:41 AM, Terewai Awhitu <terewai.mama@gmail.com> wrote: 
Kia ora Glenn, 
 
My name is Terewai Awhitu from Ngati TeWehi-Okapu Marae, I have submitted a Resource Consents application to Waikato 
Regional Council on behalf of the above company of which I am a director. 
 
WRC has asked that I get your comments or a letter of support on behalf of Nga tai o Kawhia hapu on the proposed mussel 
spat farm application. 
 
I also attended a MPI hui in Te Kuiti last Thursday hosted at the Maniapoto Trust Office and spoke to trust member Wes 
Maags for his thoughts as a Maniapoto Trust member who was very supportive of this initiative but insisted that and mention 
your name as the person to contact on behalf of the Trust. 
 
Therefore I would appreciate a response in writing from you that I can then submit to WRC. 
 
Heoi      Ma te huruhuru, ka rere te manu 
 
If you require further information please let me know 
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Terewai Awhitu 
Okapu Marae Chairperson 

 
 


